
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 8th September 2022 

 

Dear Year 4 & 5 Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of their learning, Year 4 and 5 will be having a visit from Anglian Water on Monday 26th 

September.  

Year 4 will take part during the morning and Year 5 will follow suit in the afternoon. These sessions 

will cover a range of topics to do with sustaining our water, the water cycle and more.  

 

Pupils will get to take part in experiments and various other activities throughout the session. 

There is no cost to parents/carers for this activity. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this session, please ask . 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H Veneziano                 Miss M Hodgkins                       Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Teacher                     Year 4 Teacher                           Head Teacher  
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